THE ROYAL LIBRARY

THE NATIONAL LIBRARY OF DENMARK AND COPENHAGEN UNIVERSITY LIBRARY



THE CULTURAL DEPARTMENT

P.O. BOX 2149 DK-1016 COPENHAGEN K DENMARK

TEL: + 45 33 47 47 47 FAX: + 45 33 93 22 18 BANK: 0216 4069032583 IBAN: DK2002164069032583 SWIFT: DABADKKK

CVR: 28 98 88 42 EMAIL: kb@kb.dk

August 17th 2009

Dear Mr. Dario Fo and Mrs. Franca Rama

I hope that you have had the opportunity to consider if you would like to visit Denmark on November 9th.

As mentioned in our previous letter, we truly hope that Mr. Dario Fo would like to participate in The International Author's Stage in the theatre at the Royal Danish Library as a prelude to the international Climate Change Conference COP15 here in Copenhagen.

We would very much like to hear from you, as the Danish Climate and Energy Minister, Connie Hedegaard, who is very interested in interviewing Mr. Fo on stage, needs a clarification about the event on November 9th.

We sincerely hope that Mr. Fo would like to come to the event and contribute to the debate in Scandinavia!

We hope to hear from you soon.

Best regards

Lise Bach Hansen

Coordinator of Cultural Events

lbha@kb.dk, phone: +45 3347 4364

The Royal Library, Copenhagen, Denmark